

CITY OF SAINT PAUL

OFFICE OF THE CITY COUNCIL 310 CITY HALL

15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer EMAIL: <u>legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us</u> PHONE: (651) 266-8585 FAX: (651) 266-8574

March 19, 2020

Richard Ciuraru & Eileen Ciuraru 1616 Minnehaha Ave. St. Paul, MN 55106

VIA EMAIL: jokerwanabe@gmail.com

sprinkleswitheileen@gmail.com

Re: Appeal for Property at 1616 Minnehaha Ave

Dear Mr. Ciuraru & Ms. Ciuraru:

This is to confirm that on March 17, 2020 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, recommended continuing the above-referenced matter to Tuesday, March 24, 2020 at 11:00 a.m. in Room 330 for further discussion. This hearing will be conducted **VIA PHONE.** Please respond to this email or call me at the number below to confirm the best number to reach you.

By Monday, March 23, the property must be cleaned by a minimum of 50%, and you must have submitted an application for an emergency loan with the City.

If you need more information on the City's emergency loan program, please call 651-266-6564 or need assistance, please reach out to Lauren Lightner at House Calls.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8585.

Sincerely,

/s/ Joanna Zimny Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant

c: CE Supervisors Willie Williams

Lauren Lightner VIA EMAIL: lauren.lightner@co.ramsey.mn.us